
Subject: Fwd: DNV Independent Trail Assessment
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 22/07/2014 3:46 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No post.  FONVCA review.

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:DNV Independent Trail Assessment

Date:Tue, 22 Jul 2014 13:35:19 -0700
From:John S. <goforaspin@gmail.com>

To:dnvcouncil@dnv.org
CC:fonvca@fonvca.org

Hello Council,

I regret not attending last night's council meeting to speak during the public input to speak on this topic and since there is not
another meeting until September 08, I felt I should write this email now.

As you may recall in November of 2013 I spoke during public input at a regular council meeting and also wrote a letter to the
North Shore News. A few weeks later I spoke to council again briefly during public input and asked if the Trail assessment idea
needed to be tabled and seconded and at that meeting Mr. Stuart assured me that it did not. I also corresponded with Ms. Susan
Rogers more than once and she assured me a trail assessment was in the works for "late spring".

May I ask please what is the status quo of the Independent Trail Assessment?

Sincerely,
John Sharpe

1150 East 29th St.
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